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ACKNOWLEDGMENT

The editorial staff of the Black Law Journal would like to take this
opportunity to acknowledge those whose efforts have significantly enhanced
our journal. First, a sincere tribute from our staff goes to Mr. David Chaney,
the outgoing Editor-in-Chief. Few subscribers and admirers of this publica-
tion realize the tremendous contribution and dedication put forth by Mr.
Chaney. The Black Law Journal staff would like to take a moment to
express our admiration for our colleague and former leader.

A word of thanks goes out to Linda Tiggs, Executive Director of the
Black Law Journal. It is her overriding efforts that keep us together and
moving in an effective manner.

Our sincere thanks go to the U.C.L.A. Center for Afro-American
Studies. It is through their financial and moral support that the Black
Law Journal is a reality. Despite the fact that we are a special interest
publication, the Center has provided unwavering support for our efforts to
present to the legal community in general and the Black community in par-
ticular an outstanding Black legal publication.

Special thanks are offered to Dr. Claudia Mitchell-Kernan, the Acting
Director of the Center for Afro-American Studies.

Last, but certaintly not least, we would like to commend the entire
staff of the Black Law Journal. It goes without saying that it is the unself-
ish efforts of the students that make this publication possible.




